
March 5th, 1925,

Robert G. Berry, Esq 
54, The Driveway, 
Ottawa,Ont•

• •

Dear Mr. Berry:-

I have your letter of yesterday 
in which you are kind enough to ask mo to attend 
the annual dinner and dance of the Ottawa Valley 
McGill Graduates’ Society, on either the 15th or the 
22nd of April.

I am sorry hut neither of these 
On the 15th of April I have 

promised to go to the Vimy Dinner at Government 
House, Ottawa, and I must leave here at eight o’clock 
on the evening of the 22nd in order to keep^an 
engagement of long standing at Providence, R.I. on 
the 23rd. neither of these engagements can be 
cancelled and unless you can arrange another date

to be with you this

dates is acceptable.

it will be impossible for me 
year, greatly to my own regret.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


